Hello there!

We are Jess and Eddie, and we want to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for taking the
time to get to know us. We hope this letter finds you in moments of peace and comfort,
knowing that you are making a decision that comes from a place of immense love and courage.

We also want to express our deepest gratitude for considering us as potential parents for the
precious life you are carrying. Our journey to parenthood has been filled with hope, love, and
resilience, but also with the challenge of infertility. After numerous attempts and emotional
highs and lows, we realized that the path to having a biological child was not possible.

While this realization brought profound sadness, it also led us to adoption. We have come to
understand that biology does not define the depth of love and connection between a parent
and a child, and our hearts are open and ready to welcome a little one into our lives. It is truly
our greatest desire to provide a loving, nurturing, and supportive home for a child, and we are
committed to creating a space filled with endless love, laughter, and opportunities for growth.

We also understand that adoption holds many complexities and does not come without grief
and loss. We feel the weight of this and are committed to a lifetime of holding space for all
those involved, as we hold space for you now. Wherever you are on this journey, you are not
alone.

Please know you are in our thoughts and prayers as you navigate this journey. Your courage
and love inspire us, and we hold you in the highest regard. If our lives should intersect, we
eagerly anticipate the extraordinary gift of loving this child and continuing to love you.

With heartfelt gratitude and respect,
Jess and Eddie



